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What have we been learning? 

 

This week we have been busy writing newspaper reports about the Indian Holi festival. We 

became journalists for the week, reporting on the main events and traditions. 

We have completed our Henri Rousseau jungle collages and can’t wait for you to see them 

on sale at the Christmas fair. We have also been making reindeer sweet jars developing our 

skills using tools including glue guns. 

In maths we have been applying our addition and subtraction skills to solve reasoning 

challenges.  

 

                  

 

 

Next Week 
 

Next week in maths we will be continuing to 

develop our addition skills. 

 

In P.E will be continuing to practice our Bollywood 

dance ready to perform to the school. 

 

 

In ICT we will be completing our PowerPoints about 

India ready to email home. 

 

 

Important information  
 

Please could you send Miss Pursey your email address 

so that she can email you your child’s mini outcome 

PowerPoint about India.  We would like you to share 

the PowerPoint together at home and then email Miss 

Pursey back with feedback.  

 

Christmas fair – 1st December 4.30-6.30 

Jet class will be selling our framed Henri Rousseau 

Jungle collages for £4 and handmade reindeer sweet 

jars for £2. 

 

KS1 Christmas performances – 

 Monday 4th December 2-3pm 

Wednesday 6th December 9.45-10.45. 

 
 


